
  EdVue 

  Hillvue Public School 

       “Caring, Smart & Proud” 

TERM 4   WEEK  7     21st November, 2012 

Diary Dates    Term 4 
   
Week 7 
Wed 21 Nov  Elective Sport 3-6 
Thurs 22 Nov  Intensive Swimming 
 
Week 8  
Mon, Tues, Thurs  Intensive Swimming 
Wed 28 Nov  K-6 Final Scripture - Christmas
   Elective Sport 3-6 
Week 9   
Wed 5 Dec  Elective Sport 3-6 
   PHS Orientation Day 
   6pm - P & C meeting 
Fri 7 Dec   Presentation Day 
 
Week 10  
Monday 10 Dec  Year 6 Farewell 
Friday 14 Dec  Class Parties 
   Reports Sent Home 
Week 11    
Wed 19 Dec  Students last day 2013 
Thur 20 & Fri 21 Dec School Development Days 
 

WELCOME 

Mrs Lynette Grimes commenced work at Hillvue 
this week as the Instructional Leader. Mrs Grimes 
will work closely with Kinder, Year 1 and Year 2 
supporting Literacy and Numeracy development 
through out the early years. 
 
Mrs Sydenham our School Counsellor is currently 
relieving as the District Guidance Officer. 
Welcome to Mr Peter Prisk who will be the 
counsellor for the remainder of 2013 at Hillvue.     

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

KINDER ORIENTATION  

Last Thursday we welcomed current and new 
parents to our Kindergarten 2013 Orientation 
morning. A huge thank you to Mrs Kay O’Brien for 
her organisation and presentation. KM excitedly 
presented their “Holiday To Yamba” song, while 
we were also provided with information regarding 
Connected Communities, Instructional 
Leadership, attendance, bus travel and 
preparations for the first day. 
 
PARTNERSHIPS 

Last week a number of our students and staff who 
attend our After School Learning Centre were 
invited to attend a Partnerships Gathering with the 
University of Newcastle. 
 
We received a lovely and very much appreciated 
letter from Mr Ian Woodley and Mrs Gaye Mihell 
the Community Project officers involved with our 
partnerships, they were complimentary of the 
participants from Hillvue. 
 
“The students displayed exemplary manners at all 
times, were helpful to staff in cleaning up 
afterwards and helped make the event a very 
enjoyable one. Appreciation is also extended to 
your tutors…”  

 
Well done to those Hillvue members who are 
always Caring, Smart and Proud.  
 
STUDENT SAFETY 

Please ensure that you do not park in the bus 
zone or no Stopping zone, when dropping or 
picking up your children from school.   Staff and 
community members are concerned, as there are 
a number of students who walk out in front of the 
buses and jay walk to the other side of the road. 
Please cross at the crossing with your children 
and not further down the road in front of the 
buses.  
 
A safety reminder - The front and back car parks 
are for staff, delivery services, emergency 
services and student taxis only.  Thank You - this 
is for the safety of 
our children. 
 
 

Have a great week! 
Tina White  
Principal 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



First week of Swimming 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In 2D we are learning about Minibeasts. Here are 
some of our Spring and Minibeasts artworks. 

 

 

 

 



NOTICEBOARD                         

BIRTHDAYS THIS WEEK: 

Jessica H  23/11 

Jyler N  21/11 

The “Deadly Australians” visit last week saw 
students get up close with some   

awesome animals.  



AWARDS AND PHOTOS 

PRINCIPAL’S AWARDS 
For Emotional Resilience 

KM:   Lorretta Murray 

KL:   Brookie-Lee Girard 

1O:   Zoey Colonel 

1/2D:Kailie Nean 

2D: Makia Johnson 

3G: Tristan Croaker 

3/40: Danny Girard 

4M: Caleb Bergan 

5C:  Alyssa Flett 

5/6:  Brandon O’Leary 

6CG: Shyanne Jones 

3/6W:Kyle Capper 

 

KM:  Hollie Schlenert, Izac Black  3/40:  Jamiah Jarrett, Michael Gould 

KL:  Leah Weribone, Lena Parkes  4M: Zane Brooks, Mollie Carter 

1O:  Douglas Haines, Kida Schlenert  5C:  Thomas McGrath, Kane Capper 

1/2D:Jamye Langenbaker, Alyssa Jarrett 5/6H: Shannoah Overs, Andrew Robertson 

2D: Selena Parkes, Thomas Sullivan 6CG:  Tabitha Miller, Nicholas Birrell 

3G:  Kalisha Knox, Ryley Harpur-Suey 3/6W: Fred Brown, Aaron Creighton 

 

 

 

ACADEMIC ENDEAVOUR and ACHIEVEMENT AWARDS 



              AWARDS AND PHOTOS 

KINDERGARTEN AND  

STAGE 1 AWARDS  
 

Student of the Week 
 

KM:  Breanna Robertson 

KL:  Taylor Ford 

10:     Grace Flett 

1/2D:  Bonnie Bielefeld 

2D:     Kalani Rangi 

 

 

STAGE 2 AWARDS  

Student of the Week 
 

3G: Erica Hall 

3/40:Tamia Haines 

4H:  Zali Lake 

3/6W: Rick Buchanan 

Merit Award 
 

KM:    Epi Trindall, Hollie Schlenert 

1O:    Kane Jones, Kylie Sullivan 

1/2D: Kiani Haines, Bailey Bergan 

2D:    Jordan Winters, Dawson Nean-Bell 

Merit Awards 
 
3G:  Ryley Harper-Suey, Kalisha Knox 

3/40: Bianca Williams, Courtney Adams,  

 Taura Jones 

MULTI LIT 

AWARD 

Presented to: 

Hayley 

Mactavish 



TAMWORTH BASKETBALL ASSOCIATION 
JUNIOR PRIMARY BASKETBALL 

 
RND 16  22/11/12 
Court 2 6.10pm 
Hillvue Stars v St Ed’s Pumas 
Court 3 5.20pm 
Hillvue Bolts v St Ed’s Kittens 
Court 3 4.30pm 
Hillvue Dreamteam v Nemingha Cool Cats 
 
 
HEADLICE 
We are asking that all parents examine their 
child’s hair for signs of infestation.  The lice 
themselves are often hard to find because they 
move around on the head.  Therefore, you 
should be looking for eggs or nits.  If your child 
has contracted head lice do not be alarmed.  
Although the condition in unpleasant, it is easily 
treated with a specialised treatment available 
from the chemist. As head lice are highly 
contagious it is suggested that you examine all 
family members and treat if necessary. 
 
 
 
YEAR 6 FAREWELL 
DATE:  Monday 10th December 
WHERE: Chillingsworth Room 
  West Leagues Club 
TIME:  5.45pm to 8pm 
DRESS: Neat and tidy smart casual 
COST:  $20.00 (pay at office) 
 
Photos will be taken on the night by Mr 
Hollinworth.  Formal invitations will be sent home 
soon. 
 
 
 
SHAUN BROWN’S CRICKET COACHING 
Tamworth Cricket Club ages 5 to 16.  Fun, safe 
environment coaching since 1990! Video 
analysis, ex-Australian Stars Coaching. 
January 21st and 22nd.  For more information 
please phone 1800 351415 or visit  
www.cricketcoaching.com.au 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Congratulations to the Hillvue Nippers Touch 
Team.  The team played their last game on 
Monday.  The team played every Monday 
afternoon and made huge improvements.  A 
special thank you to Ben for coaching the team 
and giving up his time each week.  Also thank 
you to the parents for their support transporting 
the children to and from the venue.  Thank you to 
all for a great season!! 
 

BUNNINGS SCHOOL HOLIDAY KIDS CRAFT 
January 2013 
12pm—1pm 

Bookings Essential—67651300 
 
Monday 14th Jan Hot Air Balloon Collage 
Tuesday 15th Jan Playground Moulding 
Wednesday 17th Jan Mosaics 
Thursday 18th Jan Paper Lanterns 
 
Monday 21st Jan  Painting Portraits 
Tuesday 22nd Jan Wooden People 
Wednes 23rd Jan Decorating Heart shaped 
   Boxes 
Thurs 24th Jan  Australia Day activities 
Friday 25th Jan  Maps of Australia and  
   Boomerangs 

SPORT AND NEWS                         





 
 

99 KABLE AVENUE, TAMWORTH  NSW  2340 

Phone: (02) 6766 1583  Mobile: 0409 225 420 

The Domestic and Industrial Door Specialists 

Craig Albertson 

we're not going 
 HANNAFORDS COACHES 

Family owned & operated— 

in the heart of country—Tamworth 

Specialising in: 

Safe reliable student travel from Coledale, Westdale, Bective, 

Bithramere, Goonoo Goonoo, Kingswood Estate, Gowrie and 

Winton areas of Tamworth. 

Carters to a destination of your choice 

Call us on 02 67651900 

 

 

Chris and Linda Sommers 
1137 Duri Dungowan Rd 

Tamworth      67670217 

 

Hillvue uses  

                 DAIRY FARMERS MILK 
 

 
- White & flavoured milk 
- Macquarie Valley Juices 

- Dairy Foods 

REWARDS PROGRAM  
We’d like to give a little something back... 

 
 
 
 

Every dollar you spend with Flight Centre Tamworth can now benefit Hillvue Public School. 
All you need to do is mention Hillvue Public School when making your booking which can include airfares, accommodation,  
bus travel through to travel insurance and visas. 
 
LOW PRICE PROMISE – If you happen to find a cheaper available price, we’ll beat it. 
Call 67555900 or visit us at Shop T12, City Plaza. 

K Mart Plaza & Tamworth Shopping World 

Fantastic Supporters of our Eat Well 2 Learn Well 

(Breakfast) 

Are you looking for a long day care centre for your 

pre-school children?  Your child is welcome! Your 

local Long Day Care Centre is just around the corner 

from Hillvue School in Janelle St. Phone 67628452 

Email: reception@janellestreetcentre.com 

Christian  

Caring  

Committed to Excellence 

Janelle Street Centre 

4 Janelle Street, 

South Tamworth 


